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Message from the Guest Editor
Plants, algae, and microorganisms are a source of
bioactive molecules that can be used in drug,
pharmaceutical, cosmetic, and skin care products and
industries. Moreover, byproducts of several industries
can be used as raw materials for added value molecule
extraction and uses in the food, cosmetic, and
pharmaceutical industries. A large amount of research
has been undertaken to characterize bioactives in
plants, seaweeds, microorganisms, and so on. Among
these molecules, special attention was devoted to anti-
inflammatory and antioxidant activities. These studies
have been done on byproducts or on cultivated plants; a
few works have focused their attention on the species
used in traditional and popular medicine around the
world. Measurement methods limit the comparison of
information and the evaluation of their activities remain
confined to minor uses. The evaluation of creams for
skin care, biological effects, antimicrobial, and
antitumoral effects needs further investigation.  
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief
Cosmetics is an international, scientific, open access
journal on the science and technology of cosmetics,
published by MDPI online quarterly. Original articles,
reviews and other acceptance. The scientific community
and the general public can unlimitedly access the
content free of charge as soon as it is published. As a
new journal, the publication fees are fully waived for
papers submitted to Cosmetics in 2017. We would be
pleased to welcome you as one of our authors.
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